
CHAPTER 1384 MARCH 2021 MEETING RECAP AND APRIL ANNOUNCEMENT  

……NEXT MEETING: WEDNESDAY 14 APRIL 2021 AT 6:30PM AT LIFE IS PIZZA IN WESTMINSTER MD. 

The March agenda was actually followed. 

 Quick finances update. Bank balance, dues paid, and paid members. 
 We moved the monthly meetings to a new date and time. 

o The third WEDNESDAY of each month at 6:30 at a local pizza restaurant (for 
now) 

o The next meeting is 6:30pm, Wednesday 14 April 2021 at: 
 

 Life is Pizza 410-876-6477 
 7 Locust Lane, Westminster MD. They are located at the end of the 

pedestrian path between the parking garage and the main street library. 
 

To keep it simple, Warren will buy the first pepperoni pizza, and you can reimburse him per slice and 
buy your own drinks, or order your own dinner. Some help with the tip might be nice. 
 
What was covered in the last meeting: 

 Renting a hangar: there is a wait list. We deferred any discussions about renting a hangar 
for now. 

 The annual fly-in: Tabled until next month. Tentative date is the last Saturday in 
September with a rain date of the first Saturday in October. Right now we do not have the 
people to staff an event the size of the ones in years past. 

 No other fund raisers planned for now. 
 Painting the compass rose. We measured for square footage to order paint. The airport 

manager will buy the paint. 
 I talked briefly about my new X-plane flight simulator and Oculus 2 VR headset. 
 Alan talked briefly about why he chose to build an RV4, with Q&A. 
 We had a guest: Andrew Twemlow who just completed an RV12, it is in flight testing. 
 Other news: 

o At the meeting we can plan the 4-hour construction gathering the following 
Saturday morning, helping build airplanes. April will be spent (weather 
permitting) on re-painting the compass rose. 

o Mike Baldwin just retired and is researching what kind of airplane to build. 
o Warren agreed to buy Marty’s N-3 pup project. The Corvair engine is on hold for 

now. 
o Marty now owns an airpark building lot in Florida, with plans to build a home and 

hangar there one day. 
o Steve is willing to share his hangar with others for their building projects. 
o Alan Hawk is running our NEW web site. It is hosted and sponsored by EAA 

headquarters. Check it out: 
 https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa1384 

 

The next meeting is WEDNESDAY NIGHT, 14 April 2021 at Life is Pizza in Westminster. Be there between 
6:30 and 7pm. An agenda will come out in the next day or two. 


